
Cherry Hill High School East 
Music Boosters 

 
Dear Community Member, 
 
The 2017 Cherry Hill High School East Spring Musical Concerts will be held on  
May 17 (Bands), May 18 (Orchestras/Jazz Bands) and May 25 (Vocal) at the High 
School East Auditorium.  In addition to listing the participating students and the vocal 
and instrumental musical selections being performed, the program includes 
advertisements from local businesses and individuals.  Over 400 students participate in 
the music program, so your advertisement or words of encouragement will be seen by 
over 1,000 people attending the three concerts.  Everyone in attendance is encouraged 
to support our advertisers.  
 
Students benefit directly from the monies collected.  Funds raised are used to buy sheet 
music, keyboard, audio equipment, hand bells, etc.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your participation in this endeavor and thank you for your 
support of music students at Cherry Hill High School East! 
 
Yours truly, 
CHHS East Music Boosters 
 
 
 
Advertising Rates*    Authorization 
 
¼ Page (Business card size) 
                2.25”x3.5” (horiz) $  40  Name       
            or 4.5”x1.75” (vert) 
½ Page 4.5”x3.5”  $  75  Address        
Full Page 4.5”x7"  $125             
Inside Front Cover  $200  Phone #         
Inside Back Cover  $200  Email       
Back Cover   $250 
 
*Ad sizes are approximate.  Your submission will be adjusted/optimized to selected ad size. 
 
 
 
Print Name / Signature_______________________________________________ 
 
Please make checks payable to “Cherry Hill East Music Boosters” and submit with this 
form.  Your ad should be submitted in copy ready form.  If possible, attach your business 
card or logo artwork by paper clip to this form.  Do not staple or bend artwork.  Please 
place in an envelope and address it to CHHSE Music Boosters and give it to any vocal or 
instrumental teacher or mail to Maite Garcia, Music Boosters, Cherry Hill East, 
1750 Kresson Road, Cherry Hill, NJ 08003.  If your artwork is computer ready, in addition 
to submitting with the form, please email it to Maite Garcia at maite@garcias.org and note 
“Music Boosters” in the subject or memo area.  Ads are due by Friday, April 21, 2017. 
 


